
From: Craig Chupek
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Greenleaf Promenade
Date: Monday, March 21, 2022 8:57:43 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

My husband and I love making the trip from our home in Bakersfield to Whittier to meet friends and dine out at one
of the lovely restaurants that make up the Greenleaf Promenade. We like the feel of dining in the great outdoors
enjoying the cuisine from a number of good restaurants. I doubt we would make the trip if the outdoor dining
experience were eliminated.
Speaking as a satisfied customer I urge the city leaders to not dismantle outdoor dining opportunities of the
Promenade.

Signed,
Carolyn Chupek

Sent from my iPhone
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